THE GUNFLINT TRAIL

WT

"A Legacy of the Northwoods "

Chik-Wauk Gift Club (year-end 2024) includes:

1. Educational Outdoor Signs for Boardwalk & Campus — 9 signs $1,000 each

2. Nature Center Supplies for Kids’ Day $1,000.00

3. Outdoor benches - replace wooden benches on trails - 4 $575.00 each
4. Outdoor benches for Boardwalk sitting area — 2 $1500.00 each
5. Sponsorship Partners for the printing of the Spring Newsletter $2,800.00

6. Annishinaabe Exhibit * any amount is appreciated

7. Video upgrades to Current Business Exhibit area * $1,000.00

8. Summer Intern Program $1,500.00

9. Upgraded Security System for the Campus Buildings $1,800.00

You can contribute in part or all of the dollar value of any item on the list
*Need to match grant funding
Send donations to:

Gunflint Trail Historical Society
Attn: Gift Club

28 Moose Pond Drive

Grand Marais, Minnesota 55604

Or follow the DONATE link on GunflintHistory.org Indicate the name of the gift Club item you are
funding in the space designated as “Gift Club Donation Form”. If using the “Or Donate Online” link,
select “Contributions (Restricted)” and name the Gift Club item of your choice.

If you have questions, leave a message at Chik-Wauk Museum and Nature Center, 218-388-9915, and
Bonnie (Campus Director) will get back to you.

The Gunflint Trail Historical Society is a 501.c3 non-profit organization and is sincerely grateful for
your contribution toward a 2024 Gift Club item.

“Please make wishes come true and welcome to Gift Club #6”

Sincerely yours, Fred Smith, GTHS Trustee Emeritus



